Thompson Fire Protection Advisory Committee
Wednesday, November 26, 2014 at 7 p.m.
Thompson Fire Engine Co., Inc.

MEETING CANCELLED

The meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 26, 2014, at 7 p.m. has been cancelled as it is Thanksgiving Eve and two of our Fire Departments will be busy preparing Thanksgiving Dinners for people in their community.

Kerstin Forrester,
Chair




